
From: Emile Garneau
To: PCB.Clerks
Subject: [External] Coal Ash Pollution Prevention Act: Relocate coal ash to high and dry ground
Date: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 9:34:49 AM

Dear clerk of IPCB,

I commend you for reducing coal-burning facilities in Illinois. Now, residual coal ash remains
a toxic danger to our communities. Coal ash stored in underground bunkers is leaking toxins
into our groundwater. I ask you to develop guidelines to move coal ash impounded in
underground facilities to high, dry ground. 

At several sites across the state, these contaminants are merging with groundwater in
quantities that make it unsafe to drink. In other places the leakage is contaminating water we
use for recreation. And, of course, storage facilities are located near our most vulnerable
communities.

Illinois needs a robust rule for the closure of coal ash ponds, making communities safe not just
for the next decade, but for generations to come. 

Let's do the right thing now!

Sincerely,
Emile Garneau

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 10/13/2020 P.C. #70
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From: Vince Unger
To: PCB.Clerks
Subject: [External] Coal Ash Pollution Prevention Act: Relocate coal ash to high and dry ground
Date: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 9:50:58 AM

Dear clerk of IPCB,

I commend you for reducing coal-burning facilities in Illinois. Now, residual coal ash remains
a toxic danger to our communities. Coal ash stored in underground bunkers is leaking toxins
into our groundwater. I ask you to develop guidelines to move coal ash impounded in
underground facilities to high, dry ground. 

At several sites across the state, these contaminants are merging with groundwater in
quantities that make it unsafe to drink. In other places the leakage is contaminating water we
use for recreation. And, of course, storage facilities are located near our most vulnerable
communities.

Illinois needs a robust rule for the closure of coal ash ponds, making communities safe not just
for the next decade, but for generations to come. 

Let's do the right thing now!

Sincerely,
Vince Unger

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 10/13/2020 P.C. #71
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From: Rosemary Maziarz
To: PCB.Clerks
Subject: [External] Coal Ash Pollution Prevention Act: Relocate coal ash to high and dry ground
Date: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 9:53:13 AM

Dear clerk of IPCB,

I commend you for reducing coal-burning facilities in Illinois. Now, residual coal ash remains
a toxic danger to our communities. Coal ash stored in underground bunkers is leaking toxins
into our groundwater. I ask you to develop guidelines to move coal ash impounded in
underground facilities to high, dry ground. 

At several sites across the state, these contaminants are merging with groundwater in
quantities that make it unsafe to drink. In other places the leakage is contaminating water we
use for recreation. And, of course, storage facilities are located near our most vulnerable
communities.

Illinois needs a robust rule for the closure of coal ash ponds, making communities safe not just
for the next decade, but for generations to come. 

Let's do the right thing now!

Sincerely,
Rosemary Maziarz
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From: Alison Price
To: PCB.Clerks
Subject: [External] Coal Ash Pollution Prevention Act: Relocate coal ash to high and dry ground
Date: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 3:56:56 PM

Dear clerk of IPCB,

I commend you for reducing coal-burning facilities in Illinois. Now, residual coal ash remains
a toxic danger to our communities. Coal ash stored in underground bunkers is leaking toxins
into our groundwater. I ask you to develop guidelines to move coal ash impounded in
underground facilities to high, dry ground. 

At several sites across the state, these contaminants are merging with groundwater in
quantities that make it unsafe to drink. In other places the leakage is contaminating water we
use for recreation. And, of course, storage facilities are located near our most vulnerable
communities.

Illinois needs a robust rule for the closure of coal ash ponds, making communities safe not just
for the next decade, but for generations to come. 

Let's do the right thing now!

Sincerely,
Alison Price
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